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PUBLIC NOTICE

HENDERSON TOWNSHIP

DRAFT LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME

This notice serves to inform all people in Guadalcanal Province and any other

people elsewhere in the Country and abroad that the Henderson Township Draft

Local Planning Scheme is available for the public to view and comment at

the following locations:

1. Ministry of Lands, Housing and Survey

Physical Planning Division

Headquarter Office

Honiara

Contact Person: John Momis Lai, Physical Planner

Phone 21512 / Email: JLai@mlhs.gov.sb

Contact Person: Mr Rowley Wanega, Deputy Director Physical

Planning

Phone 21512 / Email: Rwanega@mlhs.gov.sb

2. Guadalcanal Provincial Headquarter

Honiara

Guadalcanal Province

Contact Person: Mr. John Wanetenia, Physical Planner

Phone: 20041/Email: Jwanetenia@mlhs.gov.sb

Contact Person: Mr Ben Tova, Lands Officer

Phone: 20041/Email:btova@gmail.com



3. Ministry of Lands website  http://lands.gov.sb/

The draft Local Planning Schemes consistent of controls and guidelines for
how land in the township area can be developed into the future in accordance
with a shared vision.

Have a say in the future of your town and let us know what you think.

Anyone wishing to make any comments can do so by Monday 25th September
2017.  When submitting comments, state clearly which section and page of the
draft Local Planning Scheme you comment on.  Please submit your comments
to any of the above mentioned officers.
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